TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Drug abuse - the plague of the century

On May 20, 2019 the head of the National Center on Drug Control at the Cabinet of Ministers of the
Republic of Uzbekistan Sh. Gulyamov, pro-rector on work with youth Q.Shavazov, with the participation of
the head of the department of "Drugs and drug trafficking". The event was attended by deputy dean of
faculty "Hydraulic Engineering" A.Azimov, S.Ruziev and GA160 students. During the event G. Gulyamov
participated in the workshop on fight against drug addiction and drug addiction in our Republic, talked
about things and put video clips. The match took place in a very interesting and friendly atmosphere.
Students received meaningful answers to their questions. The meeting was a great impression.
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